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 Summer is Coming! 

Please pick up a sunscreen permission 
form from the front desk and turn into 
your classroom teacher along with the 
sunscreen you would like your child to 

use. Please no aerosol sunscreen.   

Upcoming Events: 
 

05.05.17~          Cookie Friday 

 

05.06.17~          Joy of Dance Sping  
   Recital at Clifton Town 
     Hall 

 

05.08.17~05.12.17~          Teacher  

   Appreciation Week 

 

05.14.17~                  Mothers Day 

 

05.14.17~                  Mothers Day Tea   
    3:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY 

Quick Reminders: 
Warmer weather is here! 

Please remember to replace your chil-
dren’s clothing in their cubbies with size 

and weather appropriate clothing. 

Summer Camp Registration! 

Summer Camp Registration is available 
at the front desk. School Aged Children 
and Pre-K 2 children do need to register 
for the upcoming summer session. Pre-
school children in Pre-K 1 and below do 

not need to register for summer.  

There will be a one time summer camp 
fee. The price is based on whether your 

child is school aged or preschool.  

Parent Referral Promotion! 

We are offering a chance for free tuition! 
If you refer a family that starts full time 
you will receive one free week of tuition 
after 90 days! If you refer a family that 
starts part time you will receive $100 off 

tuition after 90 days!  

703.818.9002 



Week of the Young Child 
and Earth Day Follow up 

We have had a busy Month! 

Week of the Young Child and Earth day 
were both filled with wonderful learning 

experiences for our  

children! 

It was great to see the children      expe-
rience STEM and learn about healthy 

eating, taking care of our environment 
and planting cycles! 

The children enjoyed releasing over 
7,000 Lady Bugs for Earth Day! 

 

Tuition Reminders 
Just a friendly reminder that       
tuition is due no later than      

Monday at 12pm for the current 
week. A $25 late fee will be       
automatically added to any       
invoices paid after this time.  

Families are more than welcome 
to pay weeks in advance and the 

administration will apply the  
credit each week. 

Payments can be made by check, 
credit/debit card, money order/

cashier’s check, and ACH         
withdrawal. 

Love our School? Share 
your thoughts! 

Many of you have recommended us to your 
friends and for that we are very grateful!  

We are writing to ask you to share your posi-
tive experiences on review sites of your choice. 
At the same time, we want to remind you that 
if you have any concerns about your school, 
we always welcome constructive feedback or 
ways that we can better serve your needs. Feel 
free to contact me at 
Jessica.baldwin@nlcinc.com  
 
Your feedback is not only valuable to us, but 
also to other parents who may be seeking a 
school for their child. We appreciate you tak-
ing the time to recommend us. 
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